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29th June 2023 

Dear parents and carers 

A national strike by the NEU has been called on Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July, 2023. 
 

We have carefully assessed the likely impact of this strike action on Walthamstow School for 
Girls, in the interests of the safety and wellbeing of students. Unfortunately, following this 
careful assessment and based upon the number of staff likely to be absent from work, we 
have determined that the school will be closed to the following groups: years 7 and 8. 
  
Year 10 students will be on work experience during this week; year 9 students will be 
invited into  school on Wednesday, 5th July in groups. A further letter will be sent to year 9 
parents this week. 

 
Parents/carers of students in year groups 7 and 8 will therefore have to make 
alternative  childcare provision for Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July 2023. 

 
The school will be open for the following groups on both days: 

• Key worker and vulnerable students who have indicated that they require a space here: 

Booking form 

• FSM students who would like to have a hot lunch in school. Please book here: 

FSM request 
 

Please complete and submit forms by 3pm on Monday 3rd July. 

 
 

Thank you, in advance, for your support. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Helen Marriott 
Headteacher 
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